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Issued: August 3, 2016

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: Bid#07-17 Greenleaf Recreation
Center Parking Lot Rehabilitation.

Paragraph 2 on page 4 is changed to read:

 Bidders must be pre-qualified by the New Hampshire Department of Transportation for
paving or roadwork or site work. Any Bid submitted by a Bidder not pre-qualified will
be rejected as non-conforming.  Any subcontractor working on the project will be pre-
approved by the City prior to the start of construction.

If a contractor is not pre-qualified by the NHDOT in paving, being pre-qualified in roadwork or
site work is acceptable for this project. Contractor needs to be pre-qualified by the NHDOT in
one of the three areas of work listed above.

 Any reference in this bid document, to being pre-qualified by the NHDOT in paving is
changed to read “in paving or roadwork or site work”.

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject a bidder to
disqualification.

End of Addendum #1


